
‭ESM SEPTO‬

‭*** SPIRIT WEAR APPAREL has Arrived ***‬

‭Get your Spirit Wear in 1 of 2 ways:‬

‭ESM SEPTO will be having a Spirit Wear Pick up Night:‬
‭Monday, November 6, 2023 6:00pm to 8:00pm‬

‭at Dayton Avenue Elementary School‬

‭Or‬

‭Spirit Wear Apparel will be dropped off at the ESM school listed on your‬
‭order form to be sent home with your student.‬

‭Any questions please contact:   Daina Melton: dainabis@yahoo.com‬

‭Thank you for Supporting ESM SEPTO’s Fundraising efforts!‬

‭With your support, we are able to host events/meetings, as well as being able to‬
‭give out Senior Scholarships and 6th Grade awards.‬

‭"Distribution of this flyer does not constitute endorsement of an event or organization and/or agreement with the material content by the District‬
‭or the Board of Education”‬


